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December 6, 2012 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Below is an order form for Pink Shirts from Terry Fox Secondary for Anti Bullying day this upcoming 
February.  Knowing how financially strapping the month of December can be I hesitated to send this out, 
but as this is such a good cause I decided that I would send it.  If you are able to commit to purchasing a 
pink shirt for your child now please fill out the form below and return to our school office with payment 
by 9:00 A.M. on Thursday, December 13th, 2012.  Understanding that not all families will be able to 
spare the money to purchase shirts at this point in time the school will be buying some extra to sell in 
February, however these will be first come first serve, and there are no guarantees that a shirt will be 
available in your child’s size.   
 
Thanks for considering supporting this very important cause. 
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Pearse, Principal 
 
 

 
 
 

Birchland Elementary – Pink T-Shirt Order Form 

* * Order Deadline – December 13, 2012 @ 9 am * * 

 

Student:            Grade:        Division:   

Size: Please check appropriate box: Youth   Adult 

  YS (6-8)   Adult Small 

  YM (10-12)   Adult Medium 

  YL (14-16)   Adult Large 

  YXL (18-20)   Adult X Large 

  

Price per shirt: $10.00        Total Enclosed: __________________ 

Terry Fox Secondary Leadership classes have designed pink shirts, 

“Love is Louder than Bullying”, with the hope of raising awareness and 

money to produce a professional 60-minute live play for students 

centered around bullying issues and solutions. In the spring of 2013 

students, parents and teachers of SD43 will be invited to come to 

Terry Fox to watch and learn through this production. Let’s make a 

difference that lasts! 

 

Please return this order form, along with payment (cash or a cheque made out to 

Birchland Elementary School), to the school office by December 13, 2012 @ 9 am. 


